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This Cabinet paper seeks approval for: 

• a one-off increase to main benefit rates to align these rates to the 
increase in the Consumers Price Index 2023, and 

• additional funding for Building Financial Capability services through a 
fiscally neutral transfer.  

Some parts of this information release would not be appropriate to release and, 
if requested, would be withheld under the Official Information Act 1982 (the 
Act). Where this is the case, the relevant sections of the Act that would apply 
have been identified. Where information has been withheld, no public interest 
has been identified that would outweigh the reasons for withholding it. This is 
the key to the redaction codes used for this release:  

• Section 9(2)(f)(iv) - the confidentiality of advice under active 
consideration. 
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